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remove user accounts and groups, as well as understand how to automate tasks. The
last set of chapters helps you configure dates and set up local and remote system
logging. In addition to this, you'll explore different internet protocols, along
with discovering network configuration, security administration, Shell scripting,
and SQL management. By the end of this book, you'll not only have got to grips
with all the modules using practice questions and mock exams, but you'll also be
well prepared to pass the LX0-103 and LX0-104 certification exams. What you will
learn Understand the Linux system architecture Install, upgrade, and manage Linux
system packages Configure devices and maintain the Linux filesystem Manage the
Shell environment, write scripts, and manage data Set user interfaces and desktops
in the Linux operating system Automate system admin tasks and manage essential
system services Manage SQL server on Linux and log locally and remotely with
rsyslogd Administer network and local security Who this book is for The CompTIA
Linux+ Certification Guide is for you if you want to gain the CompTIA Linux+
certificate. This guide is also for system administrators and rookie Linux
professionals interested in enhancing their Linux and Shell scripting skills. No
prior knowledge of Linux is needed, although some understanding of Shell scripting
would be helpful.
Linux+ Study Guide Roderick W. Smith 2001 Linux+ is a certification developed by
the Computer Technology Industry Association (CompTIA) in response to demands for
a skills assessment mechanism for Linux system administrators. This text is aimed
at individuals preparing for the Linux+ exam.
CompTIA Server+ Study Guide Troy McMillan 2016-06-20 NOTE: The correct URL to
access the Sybex interactive online test bank and study tools is
www.wiley.com/go/sybextestprep. The book’s back cover, Introduction, and last page
in the book provided the wrong URL. We apologize for any confusion and
inconvenience this may have caused you. Comprehensive interactive exam preparation
plus expert insight from the field CompTIA Server+ Study Guide Exam SK0-004 is
your ideal study companion for the SK0-004 exam. With 100% coverage of all exam
objectives, this guide walks you through system hardware, software, storage, best
practices, disaster recovery, and troubleshooting, with additional coverage of
relevant topics including virtualization, big data, cloud storage, security, and
scalability. Get an 'in the trenches' view of how server and data storage
administration works in a real-world IT environment. From the basics through
advanced topics, you'll learn how to deliver world-class solutions in today's
evolving organizations by getting under the hood of technologies that enable
performance, resiliency, availability, recoverability, and simplicity. Gain access
to the Sybex interactive online learning environment, which features electronic
flashcards, a searchable glossary, test bank, and bonus practice exams to
reinforce what you have learned. Using and understanding in-house storage devices
and the cloud has become an urgent skill for any IT professional. This is your
comprehensive, expert driven study guide for taking the CompTIA Server+ exam
SK0-004 Study 100% of exam objectives and more Understand storage design,
implementation, and administration Utilize bonus practice exams and study tools
Gain a real-world perspective of data storage technology CompTIA Server+ Study
Guide Exam SK0-004 is your ticket to exam day confidence.
CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Portable Command Guide William Rothwell 2017-08-17 Here are
all the CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Linux commands you need in one condensed, portable
resource. The CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Portable Command Guide is filled with
valuable, easy-to-access information and is portable enough to use wherever your
work takes you. The guide summarizes all Linux+/LPIC-1 certification-level Linux
commands, keywords, command arguments, and associated prompts, and provides tips
and examples of how to apply them to real-world scenarios. Configuration examples
throughout the book provide you with a better understanding of how these commands
are used in real-world environments. This book reflects topics in today’s CompTIA
LX0-103 & LX0-104 and LPI 101-400 & 102-400 exams. Use this quick reference
resource to help you memorize commands and concepts as you work to pass any of
these CompTIA or LPI certification exams. The book is organized into these parts:
Exam LX0-103/LPI 101-400 Part I: System Architecture Part II: Linux Installation
and Package Management Part III: GNU and Unix Commands Part IV: Devices, Linux
Filesystems, Filesystem Hierarchy Standard Exam LX0-104/LPI 102-400 Part V:
Shells, Scripting, and Data Management Part VI: User Interfaces and Desktops Part
VII: Administrative Tasks Part VIII: Essential System Services Part IX: Networking
Fundamentals Part X: Securityuick, offline access to all CompTIA Linux+/LPI LPIC-1
commands for research and solutions Logical how-to topic groupings for a one-stop
resource Great for review before your Linux+ or LPIC-1 certification exams Compact
size makes it easy to carry with you, wherever you go “Create Your Own Journal”
appendix with blank, lined pages allows you to personalize the book for your needs
“What Do You Want to Do?” chart inside front cover helps you to quickly reference
specific tasks
CompTIA Linux+ Powered by Linux Professional Institute Study Guide Christine
Bresnahan 2015 CompTIA Authorized Linux+ prep CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide is your
comprehensive study guide for the Linux+ Powered by LPI certification exams. With
complete coverage of 100% of the objectives on both exam LX0-103 and exam LX0-104,
this study guide provides clear, concise information on all aspects of Linux
administration, with a focus on the latest version of the exam. You'll gain the
insight of examples drawn from real-world scenarios, with detailed guidance and
authoritative coverage of key topics, including GNU and Unix commands, system
operation, system administration, system services, security, and more, from a
practical perspective that easily translates into on-the-job know-how. You'll also
get access to helpful study tools, including bonus practice exams, electronic
flashcards, and a searchable glossary of key terms that are important to know for
exam day. Linux is viewed by many companies and organizations as an excellent,
low-cost, secure alternative to expensive operating systems such as Microsoft
Windows. The CompTIA Linux+ Powered by LPI exams test a candidate's understanding
and familiarity with the Linux Kernel. Review the basic system architecture,
installation, and management Understand commands, devices, and file systems
Utilize shells, scripting, and data management techniques Navigate user
interfaces, desktops, and essential system services As the Linux server market
share continue to grow, so too does the demand for qualified and certified Linux
administrators. Certification holders must recertify every five years, but LPI
recommends recertifying every two years to stay fully up to date with new
technologies and best practices. CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide gives you the
advantage of exam day confidence.
CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide Roderick W. Smith 2012-12-27 The Best Test Prep for the
CompTIA Linux+ Powered By LPI Exams One of Sybex's most popular certification
Study Guides, CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide, Second Edition thoroughly prepares
candidates for the CompTIA Linux+ Powered by LPI exams (LX0-101 and LX0-102). In
addition to full coverage of all exam objectives for both exams, chapter review
questions, and hands-on exercises, this CompTIA Authorized courseware also
includes access to a great set of Linux-, Mac-, and Windows-compatible online
test-prep tools. Author Roderick W. Smith, CompTIA Linux+, LPIC-1, LPIC-2, is a
Linux networking expert who gives candidates the authoritative instruction and
review they need. Provides full coverage of all exam objectives for the CompTIA
Linux+ Powered by LPI exams ((LX0-101 and LX0-102) Includes challenging review
questions, hands-on exercises, and real-world scenarios that put the information
in the context of real job roles Provides access to a Linux-, Mac-, and Windowscompatible custom test engine, with hundreds of sample questions and flashcards
Covers essential topics, such as system architecture, installation, GNU and Unix
commands, filesystems and filesystem hierarchy, shells, scripting, data
management, networking fundamentals, security, and more CompTIA Linux+ Study
Guide, Second Edition is what you need for top-notch preparation for the CompTIA
Linux+ Powered by LPI certification exams.

CompTIA A+ Complete Practice Tests Jeff T. Parker 2019-07-18 Test your knowledge
and know what to expect on A+ exam day CompTIA A+ Complete Practice Tests, Second
Edition enables you to hone your test-taking skills, focus on challenging areas,
and be thoroughly prepared to ace the exam and earn your A+ certification. This
essential component of your overall study plan presents nine unique practice
tests—and two 90-question bonus tests—covering 100% of the objective domains for
both the 220-1001 and 220-1002 exams. Comprehensive coverage of every essential
exam topic ensures that you will know what to expect on exam day and maximize your
chances for success. Over 1200 practice questions on topics including hardware,
networking, mobile devices, operating systems and procedures, troubleshooting, and
more, lets you assess your performance and gain the confidence you need to pass
the exam with flying colors. This second edition has been fully updated to reflect
the latest best practices and updated exam objectives you will see on the big day.
A+ certification is a crucial step in your IT career. Many businesses require this
accreditation when hiring computer technicians or validating the skills of current
employees. This collection of practice tests allows you to: Access the test bank
in the Sybex interactive learning environment Understand the subject matter
through clear and accurate answers and explanations of exam objectives Evaluate
your exam knowledge and concentrate on problem areas Integrate practice tests with
other Sybex review and study guides, including the CompTIA A+ Complete Study Guide
and the CompTIA A+ Complete Deluxe Study Guide Practice tests are an effective way
to increase comprehension, strengthen retention, and measure overall knowledge.
The CompTIA A+ Complete Practice Tests, Second Edition is an indispensable part of
any study plan for A+ certification.
CompTIA Cloud+ Study Guide Todd Montgomery 2018-04-17 Get ready for the CompTIA
Cloud+ Exam CV0-002 with this comprehensive resource If you're looking to earn the
challenging, but rewarding CompTIA Cloud+ certification—and a career in cloud
services, then this book is the ideal resource for you. CompTIA Cloud+ Study Guide
Exam CV0-002, 2nd Edition will not only help you prepare for taking the new
CompTIA Coud+ Exam CV0-002, it will provide you with thorough coverage of the
important topics that every cloud computing professional needs to be familiar
with, including: configuration and deployment; security; maintenance; management;
and troubleshooting. This comprehensive resource covers all aspects of cloud
computing infrastructure and administration, with a practical focus on real-world
skills. It provides you with a year of FREE access to Sybex's superior online
interactive learning environment and test bank, including chapter tests, practice
exams, electronic flashcards, and a glossary of key terms. Master the fundamental
concepts, terminology, and characteristics of cloud computing Deploy and implement
cloud solutions, manage the infrastructure, and monitor performance Install,
configure, and manage virtual machines and devices Get up to speed on hardware,
testing, deployment, and more Whether you’re experienced or just starting out, the
Cloud+ certification identifies you as the professional these companies need to
ensure safe, seamless, functional cloud services, and The CompTIA Cloud+ Study
Guide Exam CV0-002 provides the tools you need to be confident on exam day.
CISSP (ISC)2 Certification Practice Exams and Tests Ted Jordan 2021-09-13 Pass the
Certified Information Systems Security Professional Exam with our all-new set of
practice exams designed to simulate the latest exam version Key FeaturesGet ready
to take the CISSP exam with the help of practice questions covering all concepts
tested in the examDiscover and fill the gaps in your knowledge with detailed
explanations of answersTake two full practice exams that simulate CISSP version
May 2021Book Description The CISSP exam is for security professionals who
understand that poor security can put a company out of business. The exam covers
eight important security domains - risk management, security architecture, data
security, network security, identity management, auditing, security operations,
and software development security. Designed to cover all the concepts tested in
the CISSP exam, CISSP (ISC)2 Certification Practice Exams and Tests will assess
your knowledge of information security and introduce you to the tools you need to
master to pass the CISSP exam (version May 2021). With more than 100 questions for
every CISSP domain, this book will test your understanding and fill the gaps in
your knowledge with the help of descriptive answers and detailed explanations.
You'll also find two complete practice exams that simulate the real CISSP exam,
along with answers. By the end of this book, you'll be ready to take and pass the
(ISC)2 CISSP exam and achieve the Certified Information Systems Security
Professional certification putting you in the position to build a career as a
security engineer, security manager, or chief information security officer (CISO)
What you will learnUnderstand key principles of security, risk management, and
asset securityBecome well-versed with topics focused on the security architecture
and engineering domainTest your knowledge of IAM and communication using practice
questionsStudy the concepts of security assessment, testing, and operationsFind
out which security controls are applied in software development securityFind out
how you can advance your career by acquiring this gold-standard certificationWho
this book is for This book is for existing and aspiring security professionals,
security engineers, security managers, and security experts who want to validate
their skills and enhance their careers by passing the CISSP 2021 exam. Prior
experience working in at least two of the CISSP security domains will be
beneficial.
CompTIA Linux+ Guide to Linux Certification Jason Eckert 2015-02-02 Equip today’s
users with the most up-to-date information to pass CompTIA's Linux+ (Powered by
LPI) Certification exam successfully and excel when using Linux in the business
world with Eckert’s LINUX+ GUIDE TO LINUX CERTIFICATION, 4E. This complete guide
provides a solid conceptual foundation and mastery of the hands-on skills
necessary to work with the Linux operation system in today’s network
administration environment. The author does an exceptional job of maintaining a
focus on quality and providing classroom usability while highlighting valuable
real-world experiences. This edition’s comprehensive coverage emphasizes updated
information on the latest Linux distributions as well as storage technologies
commonly used in server environments, such as LVM and ZFS. New, expanded material
addresses key job-related networking services, including FTP, NFS, Samba, Apache,
DNS, DHCP, NTP, Squid, Postfix, SSH, VNC, Postgresql, and iptables/firewalld.
Readers study the latest information on current and emerging security practices
and technologies. Hands-On Projects help learners practice new skills using both
FedoraTM 20 and Ubuntu Server 14.04 Linux, while review questions and key terms
reinforce important concepts. Trust LINUX+ GUIDE TO LINUX CERTIFICATION, 4E for
the mastery today’s users need for success on the certification exam and
throughout their careers. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
CompTIA Linux+ Certification Guide Philip Inshanally 2018-09-26 Master the
concepts and techniques that will help you gain the LX0-103 and LX0-104
certifications on your first attempt Key Features Get a clear understanding of how
to achieve the Linux+ certification Explore system architecture, shell scripts,
data management, and Linux security Work through practice and mock tests to pass
both LX0-103 and LX0-104 exams Book Description Linux+ certification demonstrates
technical competency and provides a broad awareness of Linux operating systems.
Professionals who have achieved the Linux+ certification exhibit all-important
knowledge of installation, operation, administration, and troubleshooting
services. The CompTIA Linux+ Certification Guide is an overview of the
certification that gives you insights into the system architecture. You'll
understand how to install and uninstall Linux distributions, followed by working
with various package managers. Once you've grasped all this, you'll move on to
manipulating files and processes at command-line interface (CLI) and creating,
monitoring, killing, restarting, and modifying processes. As you progress, you'll
be equipped to work with display managers and learn how to create, modify, and
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Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide Sander van Vugt 2019-11-04 This is the eBook version of
the print title. Learn, prepare, and practice for Red Hat RHCSA 8 (EX200) exam
success with this Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT
Certification learning. Master Red Hat RHCSA 8 EX200 exam topics Assess your
knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes Review key concepts with exam-preparation
tasks Practice with four unique practice tests Learn from two full hours of video
training from the author’s Red Hat Certified System Administrator (RHCSA) Complete
Video Course, 3rd Edition. Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide is a best-of-breed exam
study guide. Leading Linux consultant, author, and instructor Sander van Vugt
shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of
weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material
is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and
retention of exam topics. The book presents you with an organized test-preparation
routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists
make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your
knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources
to help you craft your final study plan. Well regarded for its level of detail,
assessment features, and challenging review questions and exercises, this study
guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed
on the exam the first time, including Basic system management: Installation,
tools, file management, text files, RHEL8 connections, user/group management,
permissions, and network configuration Operating running systems: Managing
software, processes, storage, and advanced storage; working with systemd;
scheduling tasks; and configuring logging Advanced system administration: Managing
the kernel and boot procedures, essential troubleshooting, bash shell scripting
Managing network services: Configuring SSH, firewalls, and time services; managing
Apache HTTP services and SE Linux; and accessing network storage
CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC Practice Tests Steve Suehring 2017-04-17 Boost your
Linux+/LPIC readiness with practice tests for all exam domains CompTIA Linux+ and
LPIC Practice Tests provide 100% coverage of all exam objectives for both the
CompTIA Linux+ exams LX0-103 and LX0-104, and the LPIC exams 101-400, 102-400, and
201and 202, through 1,200+ expertly crafted practice questions. These easy to
navigate practice questions cover the Linux+ and LPIC-1 exams, covering all 10
domains. The second part covers the LPIC-2 exam, covering all 13 LPIC-2 domains.
An additional two 60-question practice exams per section help you gauge your
readiness — and hone your test-taking strategy — well in advance of exam day,
giving you the thorough preparation you need to approach the exam with confidence.
You will also gain access to the Sybex interactive learning environment where you
have access to all questions and can create your own practice tests based on areas
further review is needed Master the skills and concepts on the LPIC-1 and the
LPIC-2 exams Gauge your understanding with unique practice tests for each exam
domain Identify weak points and prioritize your preparation Preview exam day with
four 60-question practice exams Practice tests are among the most effective exam
preparation strategies. These tests are designed to mimic the Linux+, LPIC-1 and
LPIC-2 exams, giving you the practice you need to ensure you are fully prepared.
This book can be used alone or with the Sybex study guides and deluxe study
guides. Start preparing for your Linux certification today.
Linux Command Line and Shell Scripting Bible Richard Blum 2020-12-08 Advance your
understanding of the Linux command line with this invaluable resource Linux
Command Line and Shell Scripting Bible, 4th Edition is the newest installment in
the indispensable series known to Linux developers all over the world. Packed with
concrete strategies and practical tips, the latest edition includes brand-new
content covering: Understanding the Shell Writing Simple Script Utilities
Producing Database, Web & Email Scripts Creating Fun Little Shell Scripts Written
by accomplished Linux professionals Christine Bresnahan and Richard Blum, Linux
Command Line and Shell Scripting Bible, 4th Edition teaches readers the
fundamentals and advanced topics necessary for a comprehensive understanding of
shell scripting in Linux. The book is filled with real-world examples and usable
scripts, helping readers navigate the challenging Linux environment with ease and
convenience. The book is perfect for anyone who uses Linux at home or in the
office and will quickly find a place on every Linux enthusiast’s bookshelf.
UNIX and Linux System Administration Handbook Evi Nemeth 2017-09-14 “As an author,
editor, and publisher, I never paid much attention to the competition—except in a
few cases. This is one of those cases. The UNIX System Administration Handbook is
one of the few books we ever measured ourselves against.” —Tim O’Reilly, founder
of O’Reilly Media “This edition is for those whose systems live in the cloud or in
virtualized data centers; those whose administrative work largely takes the form
of automation and configuration source code; those who collaborate closely with
developers, network engineers, compliance officers, and all the other worker bees
who inhabit the modern hive.” —Paul Vixie, Internet Hall of Fame-recognized
innovator and founder of ISC and Farsight Security “This book is fun and
functional as a desktop reference. If you use UNIX and Linux systems, you need
this book in your short-reach library. It covers a bit of the systems’ history but
doesn’t bloviate. It’s just straight-forward information delivered in a colorful
and memorable fashion.” —Jason A. Nunnelley UNIX® and Linux® System Administration
Handbook, Fifth Edition, is today’s definitive guide to installing, configuring,
and maintaining any UNIX or Linux system, including systems that supply core
Internet and cloud infrastructure. Updated for new distributions and cloud
environments, this comprehensive guide covers best practices for every facet of
system administration, including storage management, network design and
administration, security, web hosting, automation, configuration management,
performance analysis, virtualization, DNS, security, and the management of IT
service organizations. The authors—world-class, hands-on technologists—offer
indispensable new coverage of cloud platforms, the DevOps philosophy, continuous
deployment, containerization, monitoring, and many other essential topics.
Whatever your role in running systems and networks built on UNIX or Linux, this
conversational, well-written ¿guide will improve your efficiency and help solve
your knottiest problems.
CompTIA Linux+ / LPIC-1 Cert Guide Ross Brunson 2015-12-11 This is the eBook
version of the print title. Note that the eBook does not provide access to the
practice test software that accompanies the print book. Learn, prepare, and
practice for CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC-1 exam success with this CompTIA Authorized
Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning
and a CompTIA Authorized Platinum Partner. Master CompTIA Linux+ LX0-103/LX0-104
and LPIC-1 101 & 102 (Version 4) exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapterending quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks Learn from bonus
video mentoring on DVD from Pearson’s popular LPIC-1 101 and 102 LiveLessons
CompTIA® Linux+ Cert Guide/LPIC-1 is a best-of-breed exam study guide. Long-time
Linux insider Ross Brunson and Linux infrastructure expert Sean Walberg share
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and
improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented
in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of
exam topics. The book presents you with an organized test preparation routine
through the use of proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make
referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your
knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources
to help you craft your final study plan. The book also contains bonus video
mentoring on DVD from Pearson’s popular LPIC-1 101 and 102 LiveLessons. Go to the
back pages of your eBook for instructions on how to access the personal video
mentoring content. Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this CompTIA-authorized study guide
helps you master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on
the exam the first time. The CompTIA-authorized study guide helps you master all
the topics on the latest CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC-1 exams, including the following:
Installing Linux The Boot Process Package Install and Management Basic Command
Line Usage File Management Text Processing/Advanced Command Line Process
Management Editing Text Partitions and Filesystems Permissions Customizing Shell
Environments Shell Scripting Basic SQL Management Configuring User Interfaces and
Desktops Managing Users and Groups Schedule and Automate Tasks Configuring Print
and Email Services Logging and Time Services Networking Fundamentals Security
LPI Linux Certification in a Nutshell Jeffrey Dean 2001 Covering the LPI General
Linux Exams 101 and 102, this helpful test preparation guidebook offers a detailed
summary of each exam, along with hands-on exercises, extensive explanations and
review, and practice exams. Original. (Intermediate/Advanced)
CompTIA Linux+ Complete Study Guide Authorized Courseware Roderick Smith 2010 New
comptia-linux-complete-study-guide-exams-lx0-101-and-102

edition prepares candidates for exams LX0-101 and LX0-102--and Linux+
certification! The two leading Linux certification bodies, CompTIA and Linux
Professional Institute (LPI), have joined forces to release two new Linux+ exams,
LX0-101 and LX0-102. This new Sybex study guide breaks down everything you need to
prepare for the exams. Covering all exam objectives, the book explains Linux
command-line tools, managing software, configuring hardware, managing files and
filesystems, and much more. The companion CD features a leading-edge test engine
and a host of other study tools, giving you ample opportunity to study, practice,
and review. Covers all exam objectives for the Linux+ exams, LX0-101 and LX0-102
Explains Linux command-line tools, managing software, configuring hardware, the
boot process and scripts, and managing files and filesystems Also covers working
with the X Window system, administering the system, basic networking, and server
and system security Provides leading-edge test prep software, four practice exams,
over 100 electronic flashcards, and the book in searchable PDF, on a companion CD
If you want to prepare for Linux+ certification, a Sybex Study Guide is what you
need! Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
CompTIA Linux+ Powered by Linux Professional Institute Study Guide Christine
Bresnahan 2015-04-27 CompTIA Authorized Linux+ prep CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide is
your comprehensive study guide for the Linux+ Powered by LPI certification exams.
With complete coverage of 100% of the objectives on both exam LX0-103 and exam
LX0-104, this study guide provides clear, concise information on all aspects of
Linux administration, with a focus on the latest version of the exam. You'll gain
the insight of examples drawn from real-world scenarios, with detailed guidance
and authoritative coverage of key topics, including GNU and Unix commands, system
operation, system administration, system services, security, and more, from a
practical perspective that easily translates into on-the-job know-how. You'll also
get access to helpful study tools, including bonus practice exams, electronic
flashcards, and a searchable glossary of key terms that are important to know for
exam day. Linux is viewed by many companies and organizations as an excellent,
low-cost, secure alternative to expensive operating systems such as Microsoft
Windows. The CompTIA Linux+ Powered by LPI exams test a candidate's understanding
and familiarity with the Linux Kernel. Review the basic system architecture,
installation, and management Understand commands, devices, and file systems
Utilize shells, scripting, and data management techniques Navigate user
interfaces, desktops, and essential system services As the Linux server market
share continue to grow, so too does the demand for qualified and certified Linux
administrators. Certification holders must recertify every five years, but LPI
recommends recertifying every two years to stay fully up to date with new
technologies and best practices. CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide gives you the
advantage of exam day confidence.
Linux Essentials (010-160) Jason Dion 2020-07-15 In this book, you will receive a
crash course that will introduce you to everything you need to know to pass the
LPI Linux Essentials(R) certification exam. This book covers just the essentials
with no fluff, filler, or extra material, so you can learn the material quickly
and conquer the certification exam with ease. The LPI Linux Essentials(R) exam is
the first certification exam in the Linux Professional Institute's certification
path. This certification is designed to test your ability to use the basic console
line editor and to demonstrate an understanding of processes, programs, and
components of the Linux operating system. This book assumes that you have no
previous experience with the Linux operating system and will teach you exactly
what you need to know to take and pass the Linux Essentials(R) certification exam
on your first attempt.
CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Certification All-in-One Exam Guide, Second Edition (Exams
LX0-103 & LX0-104/101-400 & 102-400) Robb H. Tracy 2015-06-26 Revised for the 2015
update to the CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 objectives, this value-packed exam guide
covers the leading vendor-neutral credential for Linux and comes with a virtual
machine configured for hands-on exercises, video training, and hundreds of
practice exam questions. Get complete coverage of all the objectives included on
CompTIA Linux+ exams LX0-103 and LX0-104 and LPIC-1 exams 101-400 and 102-400 from
this up-to-date resource. Written by a Linux expert and technology trainer, the
book provides learning objectives at the beginning of each chapter, exam tips,
practice exam questions, and in-depth answer explanations. Designed to help you
pass these challenging exams, this definitive volume also serves as an essential
on-the-job reference. Covers all exam topics, including how to: Work with the
Linux shell Use the vi text editor Manage Linux files and directories Install
Linux and manage the boot process Configure the graphical environment Manage
software and hardware Manage users, groups, file systems, and processes Administer
ownership, permissions, and quotas Write shell scripts Manage network settings and
services Secure Linux and use encryption Electronic content includes: 200+
practice exam questions Virtual machine with custom configurations for select
chapter exercises 50+ video clips Save 10% on CompTIA exam vouchers for any
CompTIA certification! See inside the book for details.
CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 Cert Guide David L. Prowse 2017-10-18 This is the eBook
version of the print title. Note that the eBook may not provide access to the
practice test software that accompanies the print book. Access to the companion
files are available through product registration at Pearson IT Certification, or
see the instructions in the back pages of your eBook. Learn, prepare, and practice
for CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 exam success with this CompTIA approved Cert Guide
from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT certification learning and a CompTIA
Authorized Platinum Partner. · Master CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 exam topics ·
Assess your knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes · Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks · Practice with realistic exam questions CompTIA Security+
SY0-501 Cert Guide is a best-of-breed exam study guide. Best-selling author and
expert instructor David L. Prowse shares preparation hints and test-taking tips,
helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge
and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on
increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics. The book presents you
with an organized test-preparation routine through the use of proven series
elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending
chapter review activities help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly.
Review questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final preparation chapter
guides you through tools and resources to help you craft your final study plan.
Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and challenging review
questions and exercises, this CompTIA approved study guide helps you master the
concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first
time. The CompTIA approved study guide helps you master all the topics on the
Security+ exam, including · Core computer system security · OS hardening and
virtualization · Application security · Network design elements · Networking
ports, protocols, and threats · Network perimeter security · Physical security and
authentication models · Access control · Vulnerability and risk assessment ·
Monitoring and auditing · Cryptography, including PKI · Redundancy and disaster
recovery · Social Engineering · Policies and procedures
LPIC-1/CompTIA Linux+ Certification All-in-One Exam Guide (Exams LPIC-1/LX0-101 &
LX0-102) Robb Tracy 2011-09-22 LPIC-1/CompTIA Linux+ Certification All-in-One Exam
Guide, Exams LPIC-1/LXO-101 & LXO-102 Get complete coverage of all the objectives
included on the LPIC-1 and CompTIA LXO-101 and LXO-102 exams inside this
comprehensive resource. Written by a Linux expert and technology trainer,
LPIC-1/CompTIA Linux+ Certification All-in-One Exam Guide includes learning
objectives at the beginning of each chapter, exam tips, practice exam questions,
and in-depth explanations. Designed to help you pass all three exams with ease,
this comprehensive guide also serves as an essential on-the-job reference. COVERS
ALL EXAM TOPICS, INCLUDING HOW TO: Work with the Linux shell Use the vi text
editor Manage Linux files and directories Install Linux and manage the boot
process Configure the graphical environment Manage software and hardware Manage
users, groups, file systems, and processes Administer ownership, permissions, and
quotas Write shell scripts Manage network settings and services Secure Linux and
use encryption CD-ROM FEATURES: 150+ practice exam questions PDF copy of the book
50+ video training clips from the author Robb Tracy, CNE, CompTIA A+, CompTIA
Network+, CompTIA Linux+, has designed and implemented technical training products
and curricula for major hardware and software vendors, including Novell, Micron
Technology, and Messaging Architects, Inc. He has also served on industry-wide
certification committees and is a cofounder of Nebo Technical Institute, Inc., a
leading provider of information technology training and consulting. Robb is the
author of CompTIA Linux+ Certification Study Guide and other books.
CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1: Training and Exam Preparation Guide (Exam Codes:
LX0-103/101-400 and LX0-104/102-400), First Edition Asghar Ghori 2017-10-10 The
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CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Training and Exam Preparation Guide, First Edition is a
comprehensive resource designed and written with one fundamental goal in mind:
teach Linux in an easy and practical manner while preparing for the Linux+/LPIC-1
exams. This book provides an in-depth coverage of all official exam objectives.
This book is organized in two parts: Part One covers LX0-103/101-400 exam
objectives and Part Two covers LX0-104/102-400 exam objectives. The book includes
hands-on examples, step-by-step exercises, chapter-end review of concepts, files,
and commands learned, and 790 challenging practice questions. This book uses
"learn-by-doing" methodology. It begins with guidance on how to download a
virtualization software and two Linux distribution versions and then provides
instructions on how to create VMs and install Linux in them to set up a lab
environment for hands-on learning. Throughout the book, appropriate command
prompts are employed to identify the lab system and user to run a command. Each
command and task presented in the book was actually performed and tested on lab
systems. Followed by the lab environment setup in Part One, the book presents the
essentials of Linux incl. interaction with Linux, basic commands, file management
(permissions, ownership, linking, searching, special permissions, editing), filter
programs, regex, shell features, and process handling. Subsequent topics focus on
system administration incl. shared libraries, Debian and RPM package management,
system boot and initialization, hardware management, kernel modules, storage
partitioning, file system creation and repairs, quota handling, and swap space
administration. This brings Part One to an end and you should be able to take the
quiz in Appendix A to test your readiness for the LX0-103/101-400 exam. Part Two
covers all the objectives for the LX0-104/102-400 exam. It covers shell scripts
with a presentation and line-by-line analysis of several scripts. Building a
simple SQL database and performing queries comes next. A detailed comprehension of
local authentication files, user creation, password aging, and shell startup files
follows. The book covers networking concepts, reference models, and terms that
accompany exercises on interface configuration, hostname change, and route
management. A discussion of network testing and debugging tools is furnished and
their usage is demonstrated, followed by topics on internationalization,
localization, time synchronization, name resolution, X Window, display/desktop
managers, accessibility options, printer and print queue administration, task
scheduling, system logging, system and service access controls, emailing and email
aliasing, searching for special files, and so on. This brings Part Two to an end
and you should be able to take the quiz in Appendix C to test your readiness for
the LX0-104/102-400 exam. Highlights: * 100% coverage of ALL official exam
objectives (version 4.0) * Enumerated and descriptive knowledge areas (under exam
objectives) to assist in identifying and locating them * A summarized and
convenient view showing exam objectives, chapters they are discussed in,
associated weights, the number of questions to expect on the real exam, and other
useful information * Separate section on each exam * 15 chapters in total (8 for
LX0-103/101-400 and 7 for LX0-104/102-400) * Detailed guidance on building lab
environment * 49 tested, hands-on exercises with explanation * Numerous tested,
practical examples for clarity and understanding * Chapter-end one-sentence review
of key topics * 790 single-response, multiple-response, and fill-in-the-blank
practice questions/answers to test your knowledge of the material and exam
readiness * Equally good for self-study and in-class training
LPIC-2: Linux Professional Institute Certification Study Guide Christine Bresnahan
2016-09-28 Full coverage of the latest LPI-level 2 exams, with bonus online test
bank LPIC-2 is the one-stop preparation resource for the Linux Professional
Institute's Advanced Level certification exam. With 100 percent coverage of all
exam objectives, this book provides clear and concise coverage of the Linux
administration topics you'll need to know for exams 201 and 202. Practical
examples highlight the real-world applications of important concepts, and
together, the author team provides insights based on almost fifty years in the IT
industry. This brand new second edition has been completely revamped to align with
the latest versions of the exams, with authoritative coverage of the Linux kernel,
system startup, advanced storage, network configuration, system maintenance, web
services, security, troubleshooting, and more. You also get access to online
learning tools including electronic flashcards, chapter tests, practice exams, and
a glossary of critical terms to help you solidify your understanding of upperlevel Linux administration topics. The LPI-level 2 certification confirms your
advanced Linux skill set, and the demand for qualified professionals continues to
grow. This book gives you the conceptual guidance and hands-on practice you need
to pass the exam with flying colors. Understand all of the material for both
LPIC-2 exams Gain insight into real-world applications Test your knowledge with
chapter tests and practice exams Access online study aids for more thorough
preparation Organizations are flocking to the open-source Linux as an excellent,
low-cost, secure alternative to expensive operating systems like Microsoft
Windows. As the Linux market share continues to climb, organizations are
scrambling to find network and server administrators with expert Linux knowledge
and highly practical skills. The LPI-level 2 certification makes you the
professional they need, and LPIC-2 is your ideal guide to getting there.
Linux Essentials Roderick W. Smith 2012-03-29 A unique, full-color introduction to
Linux fundamentals Serving as a low-cost, secure alternative to expensive
operating systems, Linux is a UNIX-based, open source operating system. Full-color
and concise, this beginner's guide takes a learning-by-doing approach to
understanding the essentials of Linux. Each chapter begins by clearly identifying
what you will learn in the chapter, followed by a straightforward discussion of
concepts that leads you right into hands-on tutorials. Chapters conclude with
additional exercises and review questions, allowing you to reinforce and measure
your understanding. Offers a hands-on approach to acquiring a foundation of Linux
skills, aiming to ensure Linux beginners gain a solid understanding Uses the
leading Linux distribution Fedora to demonstrate tutorials and examples Addresses
Linux installation, desktop configuration, management of files and filesystems,
remote administration, security, and more This book is essential reading for
anyone entering the world of Linux!
CompTIA Linux+ Complete Study Guide Authorized Courseware Roderick W. Smith
2010-06-15
CompTIA Linux+ Certification All-in-One Exam Guide: Exam XK0-004 Ted Jordan
2020-02-07 Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitlements included with the product. This comprehensive study guide delivers
100% coverage of every topic on the challenging CompTIA Linux+ exam Get complete
coverage of all the objectives included on CompTIA Linux+ exam XK0-004 from this
up-to-date resource. Written by Linux experts and technology trainers, the book
provides learning objectives at the beginning of each chapter, exam tips, practice
exam questions, and in-depth answer explanations. Designed to help you pass these
challenging exams, this definitive volume also serves as an essential on-the-job
reference. Covers all exam topics, including how to: • Use the vi text editor •
Work with the Linux shell • Manage Linux users, groups, files, and directories •
Administer ownership, permissions, and quotas • Install Linux and manage the boot
process • Configure the graphical environment • Manage software and hardware •
Write shell scripts • Manage network settings and services • Secure Linux and use
encryption Online content includes: • 180 practice exam questions • Downloadable
virtual machines • 20+ video clips
CompTIA PenTest+ Study Guide Mike Chapple 2018-10-15 World-class preparation for
the new PenTest+ exam The CompTIA PenTest+ Study Guide: Exam PT0-001 offers
comprehensive preparation for the newest intermediate cybersecurity certification
exam. With expert coverage of Exam PT0-001 objectives, this book is your ideal
companion throughout all stages of study; whether you’re just embarking on your
certification journey or finalizing preparations for the big day, this invaluable
resource helps you solidify your understanding of essential skills and concepts.
Access to the Sybex online learning environment allows you to study anytime,
anywhere with electronic flashcards, a searchable glossary, and more, while
hundreds of practice exam questions help you step up your preparations and avoid
surprises on exam day. The CompTIA PenTest+ certification validates your skills
and knowledge surrounding second-generation penetration testing, vulnerability
assessment, and vulnerability management on a variety of systems and devices,
making it the latest go-to qualification in an increasingly mobile world. This
book contains everything you need to prepare; identify what you already know,
learn what you don’t know, and face the exam with full confidence! Perform
security assessments on desktops and mobile devices, as well as cloud, IoT,
industrial and embedded systems Identify security weaknesses and manage system
vulnerabilities Ensure that existing cybersecurity practices, configurations, and
policies conform with current best practices Simulate cyberattacks to pinpoint
comptia-linux-complete-study-guide-exams-lx0-101-and-102

security weaknesses in operating systems, networks, and applications As our
information technology advances, so do the threats against it. It’s an arms race
for complexity and sophistication, and the expansion of networked devices and the
Internet of Things has integrated cybersecurity into nearly every aspect of our
lives. The PenTest+ certification equips you with the skills you need to identify
potential problems—and fix them—and the CompTIA PenTest+ Study Guide: Exam PT0-001
is the central component of a complete preparation plan.
CompTIA Project+ Study Guide Kim Heldman 2017-01-26 The bestselling Project+
preparation guide, updated for the latest exam The CompTIA Project+ Study Guide,
Second Edition is your comprehensive resource for taking Exam PK0-004. With 100%
coverage of all exam objectives, bolstered by real-world scenarios and the Sybex
interactive learning environment, this book gives you everything you need to
approach the exam with confidence. Detailed explanations and superior study tools
cover and reinforce setup, initiation, planning, execution, delivery, change,
control, communication, and closure, and the author Kim Heldman's twenty-five
years of project management experience provide deep insight into real-world
applications. Study tools include access to two bonus practice exams, allowing you
to focus on areas you need further review, and electronic flashcards provide last
minute review on key concepts. The Project+ exam is a first step into the complex
world of project management, and serves as a springboard to the Project Management
Institute's (PMI) PMP certification. This study guide helps you build the
knowledge you need to be confident on exam day. Review 100 percent of the Project+
exam objectives Understand the real-world applications of each concept Gain expert
insight drawn from real-world experience Access online practice exams, electronic
flashcards, and more Every industry needs people who know how to deliver
successful project outcomes. The Project+ exam parallels the PMI's A Guide to
Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK© Guide), so this smart study guide
gives you a solid foundation for additional project management training and
certification. The CompTIA Project+ Study Guide, Second Edition combines industryleading expertise with Sybex resources to help you successfully begin your project
management journey.
CompTIA Linux+ Powered by Linux Professional Institute Study Guide Christine
Bresnahan 2015-04-28 CompTIA Authorized Linux+ prep CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide is
your comprehensive study guide for the Linux+ Powered by LPI certification exams.
With complete coverage of 100% of the objectives on both exam LX0-103 and exam
LX0-104, this study guide provides clear, concise information on all aspects of
Linux administration, with a focus on the latest version of the exam. You'll gain
the insight of examples drawn from real-world scenarios, with detailed guidance
and authoritative coverage of key topics, including GNU and Unix commands, system
operation, system administration, system services, security, and more, from a
practical perspective that easily translates into on-the-job know-how. You'll also
get access to helpful study tools, including bonus practice exams, electronic
flashcards, and a searchable glossary of key terms that are important to know for
exam day. Linux is viewed by many companies and organizations as an excellent,
low-cost, secure alternative to expensive operating systems such as Microsoft
Windows. The CompTIA Linux+ Powered by LPI exams test a candidate's understanding
and familiarity with the Linux Kernel. Review the basic system architecture,
installation, and management Understand commands, devices, and file systems
Utilize shells, scripting, and data management techniques Navigate user
interfaces, desktops, and essential system services As the Linux server market
share continue to grow, so too does the demand for qualified and certified Linux
administrators. Certification holders must recertify every five years, but LPI
recommends recertifying every two years to stay fully up to date with new
technologies and best practices. CompTIA Linux+ Study Guide gives you the
advantage of exam day confidence.
CompTIA Linux+ /LPIC-1 Certification All-in-One Exam Guide, Premium Second Edition
with Online Practice Labs (Exams LX0-103 & LX0-104/101-400 & 102-400) Robb Tracy
2017-02-08 The premium edition features the bestselling book plus one year of
unlimited access* to Practice Labs for CompTIA Linux+, including real world handson tasks carried out on real hardware simply accessed from a web browser. An
innovative, hands-on study system from a team of CompTIA certification and Linux
experts, CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Certification All-in-One Exam Guide, Premium
Edition with Online Practice Labs offers complete lab based coverage of CompTIA
Linux+ exams LX0-103 and LX0-104. The Practice Labs platform offers an opportunity
to work with industry standard technologies to provide hands-on experience and
help you develop a deeper understanding of the topics covered in the certification
exams. One year of online access includes: Real hardware and software needed to
develop your practical skills—this is not a simulation but access to the actual
equipment you would expect to find in any work place along with a wide range of
industry standard technologies Certification labs for CompTIA Linux+—the
associated lab guide provides realistic scenarios and clear step-by-step
instructions Real world configurations that provide sufficient hardware not only
to carry out tasks but also test the impact of those changes Administrative access
to the relevant devices giving you complete control to carry out either your own
configurations, or to follow the lab guide to configure specific technologies
required for CompTIA Linux+ The ability to reset and start over with the click of
a button¬—no fear of making mistakes! The book features learning objectives at the
beginning of each chapter, exam tips, and end of chapter practice questions with
in-depth answer explanations. Designed to help you pass the exams with ease, this
definitive volume also serves as an essential on-the-job reference. The book also
includes: Practice Test Software with hundreds of questions (Microsoft Windows
only) Virtual machine with custom configurations for select chapter exercises PDF
copy of the book CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Certification All-in-One Exam Guide covers
all exam topics, including how to: Work with the Linux shell Use the vi text
editor Manage Linux files and directories Install Linux and manage the boot
process Configure the graphical environment Manage software and hardware Manage
users, groups, file systems, and processes Administer ownership, permissions, and
quotas Write shell scripts Manage network settings and services Secure Linux and
use encryption *For complete one-year access, initial registration must occur
within the first two years of the Premium Edition’s date of publication.
CompTIA A+ Complete Study Guide Quentin Docter 2007-01-03 All-in-one guide
prepares you for CompTIA's new A+ Certification Candidates aiming for CompTIA's
revised, two-exam A+ Certified Track will find everything they need in this valuepacked book. Prepare for the required exam, CompTIA A+ Essentials (220-601), as
well as your choice of one of three additional exams focusing on specific job
roles--IT Technician (220-602), Remote Support Technician (220-603), or Depot
Technician (220-604). This in-depth book prepares you for any or all four exams,
with full coverage of all exam objectives. Inside, you'll find: Comprehensive
coverage of all exam objectives for all four exams in a systematic approach, so
you can be confident you're getting the instruction you need Hand-on exercises to
reinforce critical skills Real-world scenarios that show you life beyond the
classroom and put what you've learned in the context of actual job roles
Challenging review questions in each chapter to prepare you for exam day Exam
Essentials, a key feature at the end of each chapter that identifies critical
areas you must become proficient in before taking the exams A handy fold-out that
maps every official exam objective to the corresponding chapter in the book, so
you can track your exam prep objective by objective Look inside for complete
coverage of all exam objectives for all four CompTIA A+ exams. Featured on the CD
SYBEX TEST ENGINE: Test your knowledge with advanced testing software. Includes
all chapter review questions and 8 total practice exams. ELECTRONIC FLASHCARDS:
Reinforce your understanding with flashcards that can run on your PC, Pocket PC,
or Palm handheld. Also on CD, you'll find the entire book in searchable and
printable PDF. Study anywhere, any time, and approach the exam with confidence.
Visit www.sybex.com for all of your CompTIA certification needs. Note: CD-ROM/DVD
and other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Linux+ Guide to Linux Certification Jason Eckert 2012-07-24 LINUX+ GUIDE TO LINUX
CERTIFICATION, THIRD EDITION offers the most up-to-date information to empower
users to successfully pass CompTIA's Linux+ (Powered by LPI) Certification exam,
while maintaining a focus on quality, classroom usability, and real-world
experience. This complete guide provides not only the conceptual knowledge, but
also the hands-on skills necessary to work with the Linux operation systems in a
network administration environment. Comprehensive coverage includes updated
information pertinent to the latest Linux distributions, as well as new storage
technologies such as LVM and ext4. Readers will learn about new and expanded
material on key job-related networking services including FTP, NFS, Samba, Apache,
DNS, DHCP, NTP, RADIUS, LDAP, Squid, Sendmail, Postfix, X, SSH, VNC, SQL, and
updated information on security practices and technologies. The Hands-On Projects
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help learners practice new skills, and review questions and key terms reinforce
important concepts. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
LPIC-1 Linux Professional Institute Certification Study Guide Christine Bresnahan
2015-04-28 Thorough LPIC-1 exam prep, with complete coverage and bonusstudy tools
LPIC-1Study Guide is your comprehensive source for thepopular Linux Professional
Institute Certification Level 1 exam,fully updated to reflect the changes to the
latest version of theexam. With 100% coverage of objectives for both LPI 101 and
LPI102, this book provides clear and concise information on all
Linuxadministration topics and practical examples drawn from real-worldexperience.
Authoritative coverage of key exam topics includes GNUand UNIX commands, devices,
file systems, file system hierarchy,user interfaces, and much more, providing
complete exam prep forthe LPIC-1 candidate. Get access to invaluable study
tools,including bonus practice exams, electronic flashcards, and asearchable PDF
of key terms featured on the exam. Linux is viewed by many companies and
organizations as anexcellent, low-cost, secure alternative to expensive
operatingsystems, such as Microsoft Windows. The LPIC-1 tests a
candidate'sunderstanding and familiarity with the Linux Kernel. This bookprovides
comprehensive preparation and review, helping readers facethe exam with
confidence. Review the system architecture, Linux installation, and
packagemanagement Understand shells, scripting, and data management morecompletely
Practice administrative tasks and essential systemservices Brush up on networking
fundamentals and security issues As the Linux server market share continue to
grow, so too doesthe demand for qualified and certified Linux
administrators.Certification holders must recertify every five years, but
LPIrecommends recertifying every two years to stay fully up to datewith new
technologies and best practices. As exam day approaches,LPIC-1Study Guide is the
one source you will want by yourside.
Red Hat RHCSA/RHCE 7 Cert Guide Sander van Vugt 2015-08-07 Trust the best-selling
Cert Guide series from Pearson IT Certification to help you learn, prepare, and
practice for exam success. Cert Guides are built with the objective of providing
assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for your
certification exam. Master Red Hat RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE (EX300) exam topics
Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks Test yourself with 4 practice exams (2 RHCSA and 2 RHCE) Gain
expertise and knowledge using the companion website, which contains over 40
interactive exercises, 4 advanced CLI simulations, 40 interactive quizzes and
glossary quizzes (one for each chapter), 3 virtual machines and more. Red Hat
RHCSA/RHCE 7 Cert Guide presents you with an organized test preparation routine
through the use of proven series elements and techniques. “Do I Know This
Already?” quizzes open each chapter and allow you to decide how much time you need
to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending
labs help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. Red Hat RHCSA/RHCE
7, Premium Edition eBook and Practice Test focuses specifically on the objectives
for the newest Red Hat RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE (EX300) exams reflecting Red Hat
Enterprise Linux 7. Expert Linux trainer and consultant Sander van Vugt shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and
improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented
in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of
exam topics. Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment features,
comprehensive design scenarios, and challenging review questions and exercises,
this study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will allow you
to succeed on the exam the first time. This study guide helps you master all the
topics on the new RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE (EX300) exams, including Part 1: RHCSA
Basic System Management: Installation, tools, text files, server connections;
user, group, and permissions management; network configuration Operating Running
Systems: Process management, VMs, package installation, task scheduling, logging,
managing partitions and LVM logical volumes Advanced System Administration: Basic
kernel management, basic Apache server configuration, boot
procedures/troubleshooting Managing Network Services: Using Kickstart; managing
SELinux; configuring firewalls, remote mounts, FTP, and time services Part 2: RHCE
System Configuration/Management: External authentication/authorization, iSCSI
SANs, performance reporting, optimization, logging, routing/advanced networking,
Bash scripting System Security: Configuring firewalls, advanced Apache services,
DNS, MariaDB, NFS, Samba, SMTP, SSH, and time synchronization
CompTIA Linux+/LPIC-1 Certification Exam Guide Robb H. Tracy 2015
LPIC-1 Linux Professional Institute Certification Study Guide Christine Bresnahan
2019-10-03 The bestselling study guide for the popular Linux Professional
Institute Certification Level 1 (LPIC-1). The updated fifth edition of LPIC-1:
Linux Professional Institute Certification Study Guide is a comprehensive, onevolume resource that covers 100% of all exam objectives. Building on the proven
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Sybex Study Guide approach, this essential resource offers a comprehensive suite
of study and learning tools such as assessment tests, hands-on exercises, chapter
review questions, and practical, real-world examples. This book, completely
updated to reflect the latest 101-500 and 102-500 exams, contains clear, concise,
and user-friendly information on all of the Linux administration topics you will
encounter on test day. Key exam topics include system architecture, Linux
installation and package management, GNU and UNIX commands, user interfaces and
desktops, essential system services, network and server security, and many more.
Linux Servers currently have a 20% market share which continues to grow. The Linux
OS market saw a 75% increase from last year and is the third leading OS, behind
Windows and MacOS. There has never been a better time to expand your skills,
broaden your knowledge, and earn certification from the Linux Professional
Institute. A must-have guide for anyone preparing for the 101-500 and 102-500
exams, this study guide enables you to: Assess your performance on practice exams
to determine what areas need extra study Understand and retain vital exam topics
such as administrative tasks, network configuration, booting Linux, working with
filesystems, writing scripts, and using databases Gain insights and tips from two
of the industry’s most highly respected instructors, consultants, and authors
Access Sybex interactive tools that include electronic flashcards, an online test
bank, customizable practice exams, bonus chapter review questions, and a
searchable PDF glossary of key terms LPIC-1: Linux Professional Institute
Certification Study Guide is ideal for network and system administrators studying
for the LPIC-1 exams, either for the first time or for the purpose of renewing
their certifications.
LPIC-1: Linux Professional Institute Certification Study Guide Roderick W. Smith
2011-02-02
CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC Practice Tests Steve Suehring 2017-03-29 Boost your
Linux+/LPIC readiness with practice tests for all exam domains CompTIA Linux+ and
LPIC Practice Tests provide 100% coverage of all exam objectives for both the
CompTIA Linux+ exams LX0-103 and LX0-104, and the LPIC exams 101-400, 102-400, and
201and 202, through 1,200+ expertly crafted practice questions. These easy to
navigate practice questions cover the Linux+ and LPIC-1 exams, covering all 10
domains. The second part covers the LPIC-2 exam, covering all 13 LPIC-2 domains.
An additional two 60-question practice exams per section help you gauge your
readiness — and hone your test-taking strategy — well in advance of exam day,
giving you the thorough preparation you need to approach the exam with confidence.
You will also gain access to the Sybex interactive learning environment where you
have access to all questions and can create your own practice tests based on areas
further review is needed Master the skills and concepts on the LPIC-1 and the
LPIC-2 exams Gauge your understanding with unique practice tests for each exam
domain Identify weak points and prioritize your preparation Preview exam day with
four 60-question practice exams Practice tests are among the most effective exam
preparation strategies. These tests are designed to mimic the Linux+, LPIC-1 and
LPIC-2 exams, giving you the practice you need to ensure you are fully prepared.
This book can be used alone or with the Sybex study guides and deluxe study
guides. Start preparing for your Linux certification today.
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study Guide Jeanne
Boyarsky 2019-11-19 The comprehensive study aide for those preparing for the new
Oracle Certified Professional Java SE Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 Used primarily in
mobile and desktop application development, Java is a platform-independent,
object-oriented programming language. It is the principal language used in Android
application development as well as a popular language for client-side cloud
applications. Oracle has updated its Java Programmer certification tracks for
Oracle Certified Professional. OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11
Programmer I Study Guide covers 100% of the exam objectives, ensuring that you are
thoroughly prepared for this challenging certification exam. This comprehensive,
in-depth study guide helps you develop the functional-programming knowledge
required to pass the exam and earn certification. All vital topics are covered,
including Java building blocks, operators and loops, String and StringBuilder,
Array and ArrayList, and more. Included is access to Sybex's superior online
interactive learning environment and test bank—containing self-assessment tests,
chapter tests, bonus practice exam questions, electronic flashcards, and a
searchable glossary of important terms. This indispensable guide: Clarifies
complex material and strengthens your comprehension and retention of key topics
Covers all exam objectives such as methods and encapsulation, exceptions,
inheriting abstract classes and interfaces, and Java 8 Dates and Lambda
Expressions Explains object-oriented design principles and patterns Helps you
master the fundamentals of functional programming Enables you to create Java
solutions applicable to real-world scenarios There are over 9 millions developers
using Java around the world, yet hiring managers face challenges filling open
positions with qualified candidates. The OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE
11 Programmer I Study Guide will help you take the next step in your career.
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